To Whom It May Concern

I cannot provide information on discrimination against same-sex couples regarding access to financial and work-related entitlements, but wished to make a comment about the enquiry.

I feel the scope of the enquiry needs to be broadened beyond access to financial and work-related entitlements to include other benefits/entitlements provided by government.

For example, access to public housing which may be determined differently for co-applicants than it would for a couple in a relationship.  The inequities might actually favour same-sex couples, but it is important that all Australians enjoy the same rights in similar circumstance.  It also important that relationships are recognised and addressed in policies rather than ignored.

Regards

Bridget Bezant

